
 
 

THE ORCHARDS SCHOOL 
PERRYFIELDS ROAD 

B61 8QN 
BROMSGROVE 

 
 
 

WWW.THEORCHARDSSCHOOL.ORG 01527 872271 OFFICE@THEORCHARDSSCHOOL.ORG  

Head Teacher: Mrs M Rumney 

The Orchards School is a member of the Black Pear Trust 

The Black Pear Trust is a company registered in England and Wales.  Company number 08922754 
Registered address Hollymount School, Holly Mount Road, Worcester WR4 9SG  Page 1 of 2 

YOUNG VOICES VISIT – MONDAY 13TH JANUARY 2025 

Wednesday 25th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As part of the Young Voices club, the children will be attending the Young Voices Concert on 

Monday 13th January 2025 at Resorts World Birmingham.   

Your child will eat their lunch at school as normal and then depart by coach at 12:30pm from 

school. When we arrive, the children will participate in a rehearsal, have their dinner and then 

get ready for the concert to start at 7pm.   

The concert will finish at 8:45pm. All children will then return to school and can be collected from 

the car park at 9:20pm – we will contact you if there are any significant delays.  

On the day, the additional items your child will need to bring are:  

• A packed dinner to eat in the early evening at the venue.  

• Black trousers/leggings to change into. If you have ordered a Young Voices T-shirt, this 

will be given to your child on the day, if not, they will need a plain white t-shirt to wear.  

• Plenty to drink and a coat.  

 

Your child will leave their uniform at school and collect it the following day (this is a safer option 

than losing something in Birmingham!) On Tuesday, they can come to school in their own clothes 

and change in school if required. The registers will also be kept open for children who attended 

the show, children must be in for 10:30am.  

The cost of the visit is £10.85, this will cover coach costs for the event.  Unfortunately, if your child 

is unable to attend on the day, we will be unable to refund.  

Additional information has been sent regarding tickets/t-shirts if you require – there is no 

expectation for tickets/t-shirts to be purchased.  If you have any questions, please contact Mrs 

Richardson.  

Thank you for your continued support,   

 

Mrs Richardson   
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RE: Young Voices Visit - Monday 13th January 2025 

Please complete and return the permission slip below  

 to the school office by Friday 11th October 2024. Thank you. 

 

Pupil Name:  ____________________________________________      Class:__________________________ 

 

• I give permission for my child _______________ to attend Young Voices on Monday 13th 

January 2025.  
  

• I give permission for photos/videos of my child to be used on Young Voices Social Media  

  

• I give permission for photos/videos of my child to be used for The Orchard School   

newsletter/social media/website.  
  

• ________________________ will collect my child from school at 9.20pm  
  

• I am aware I need to pack a dinner for my child to eat at the venue.  

  

• I have paid £10.85 for the coach costs via sQuid.  

  

 

  

Emergency contact for the day of the concert  

1. Name: __________________________________ Phone No: __________________________________ 

 

2. Name: __________________________________ Phone No: __________________________________ 

 
  

 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________________     Date: _______________________ 
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